
Confirmed case of new coronavirus infection at Nara Institute of Science and 

Technology (NAIST) 

 

  On August 23th (Mon), one NAIST student described below was confirmed as having 

been infected with the new coronavirus.  

 

 

Age: 20’s 

Sex: Male 

On August 22th (Sun), the student took a PCR test which was determined to be 

"positive" the same day. This student was on campus until August 22nd and those who 

came in close contact with him are being asked to remain at home. 

 

NAIST’s Crisis Measures Headquarters will continue to take measures to prevent 

the spread of infection based on the national and prefectural government policies.  

 

※We ask for your cooperation and understanding in the protection of the staff 

member’s and his/her family’s privacy and personal information. 

 

For inquiries: 

General Affairs Section, Planning and General Affairs Division  

Nara Institute of Science and Technology 

E-mail: somu[at]ad.naist.jp 

TEL:0743-42-5018 


